
From: Chambers - Ross J  

Sent: Thursday, 26 May 2016 9:30 AM 
To: Leigh Svendsen 

Cc: Jessica Light; Estha van der Linden; Jacki Baulch; Leigh Svendsen; Katie Biddlestone; Sharlene 
Wellard; Kate Thomson; AMOD 

Subject: AM2014/209 - Pharmacy Industry Award 2010 - plain language pilot 

 
Dear Ms Svendsen,  
 
Further to our telephone conversation earlier this week, I advise that Justice Ross does not 
anticipate that the conference on Wednesday 8 June 2016 will exceed 60 minutes in duration. The 
purpose of the conference will be to discuss the progress of the parties and the next steps in the 
process. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
MIRIAM HENRY 
Associate to The Hon. Justice IJK Ross 
President 

 
Fair Work Commission 
Tel:  +61 3 8656 4645 
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